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The vote-by-mail system in Oregon is reliable, well-organized, and allows me to 

research and fill-out my ballot at my convenience. There is no evidence of 

widespread fraud or any other susbtantial reason why such an efficient method of 

voting should be repealed. Attempts to eliminate vote-by-mail in this or any other 

state are acts of voter suppression and should be seen as such. 


